
Heritage Preservation Commission,  

 

The Parks, Recreation and Forestry Department is proposing to make roof repairs to the 1926 

Mediterranean eclectic revival styled Pettibone Bathhouse. Replica tiles have been sourced to Vander 

Hey’s Inc. Please see the attached images of Pettibone Roof Tiles and Vander Hey’s Inc. tiles. With your 

approval we will order the replacement tiles and work with local contractor Ledegar Roofing to complete 

the repair.  

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Leah Burns 

Outdoor Recreation Coordinator 

City of La Crosse Parks, Receration & Forestry 

burnsl@cityoflacrosse.org 

608-789-8672
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